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I am supporting the camping to recognise the noise, emissions and inconvenience to the planned expansion at Gatwick. I
live in  and the changes will have a great deal of impact to my home and garden with
additional noise from aircraft overhead making a disturbance to our tranquil part of Reigate. I am especially worried about
the impact that it will have to the woodland to the rear of our property, which is full of bird life and wildlife. Amazing mix of
birds, it is a very balanced ecosystem and it would be tragic if this was disturbed or heaven forbid lost. I strongly oppose
all the planning that is associated with the enlargement of the Gatwick airport facilities and the runways.




